
Important Information Regarding Your  
E. Magnus Oppenheim & Co., Inc.  

Personal Investment Management Account  
During A Significant Business Disruption 

 
 
To Our Valued Clients: 

At E. Magnus Oppenheim & Co., Inc., we take great pride in the trust that our customers 

place in us—and we take our fiscal responsibilities very seriously.  With that in mind, we 

want to tell you about our policy for safeguarding your assets during a significant 

business disruption, and inform you of your options for prompt access to your account.  

 

Whether we are affected by a firm-only, single building, business district, citywide or 

regional disruption, our firm’s policy is clear.  We will safeguard our employees’ lives, 

make immediate financial and operational assessments, attempt to quickly recover and 

resume operation, and allow our customers to conduct business.  In the event of an 

emergency, our goal is to return to full service within a reasonable period of time as 

dictated by events.  Please bear in mind that if securities markets in general are disrupted, 

there may be an additional impact.  

 

Our firm’s business recovery continuity plan stresses the importance of insuring that our 

lines of communication become available and are open so you can contact us if and when 

necessary, and, that our firm can contact you. 

 

Thank you for your continued confidence and support. 
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